
SANGSTER NEWS 

A BIG Thank-You to:  

 Our  Track coaches—Ms. 

Van Dyk, Mrs. Arnott,  
Mrs. Moore, Ms. 
McFarlane, Mrs. Lund, 
Ms. Boyd,  and Ms. 
Hanson. 

 Ms. Van Dyk, Mrs. 

Arnott , and Ms. Boyd for 
organizing the indoor 
hockey league. 

 PAC for organizing 

another fantastic Spring 
Fair!  

 PAC for providing a 

delicious Staff 
Appreciation  Lunch.  

Spring Showcase 

Students are excited to share their learning with 

each other at our Spring Showcase on June 11th. 

This will be an event “for students, by students” with 

a focus on the variety of musical disciplines they 

have been working on in the second half of the 

school year. Our gym will be very full as all students 

will be both audience members and performers 

throughout the event. We thank parents for 

understanding that this is an event we are reserving 

for our students.  
 

Year-End Assembly  

We will have our Year-End Assembly at 1 PM on 

Thursday, June 27th. We encourage Grade 5 

parents/guardians to join us as part of the assembly 

will celebrate their accomplishments as they prepare 

to attend middle school next year!  

May 31, 2019 

  Coming up... 
June 4th – Parent Appreciation Morning  
June 6th – Science Venture visits 
June 6th - PAC Meeting 6:30  
June 7th – District Track Meet at Royal Bay Secondary 
June 14th – Hot Lunch  
June 21st – National Indigenous Peoples Day  
June 21st – PAC Book Sale after school 
June 24th – PAC/Staff Fun Day 
June 26th – Beach Day at Witty’s Lagoon 
June 27th – Last Day of School for students / Year-End Assembly 1 PM 
 
Please check the app or school website calendar for further information.  
 

Newsletter 

May Art  

Principal’s Message 
The final month of school begins! We had an 
exciting May which included our always popular 
PAC Spring Fair. Again, I was reminded of the 
excellent hand-eye co-ordination of several students 
as they sent me into the dunk tank for several 
swims! 

Last week we wrapped up another fantastic noon 
hour Hockey League. We saw excellent competition 
from all teams and a huge turnout for the final game. 
Congratulations to the Grizzlies for winning the hard 
fought finals! Our Grade 3 to 5 students have been 
training for the upcoming Track Event on June 7th. 
Come cheer on our athletes! 

Donna Dickinson will be joining the teaching staff at 
David Cameron Elementary next school year. We 
will miss Donna at Sangster and wish her the best in 
her new venture. DC is extremely lucky to have her 
join their team! 

Lorraine Stidston, one of our wonderful Education 
Assistants will be retiring at the end of the school 
year after dedicating 25 years to the learning and 
well-being of students in out district. We wish you 
well in retirement Lorraine!  

Reminders: 

 Please join us for some 

treats on Parent Appreci-

ation Morning - June 4th. 

 Cheer on Sangster at the 

District Track event at 

Royal Bay Secondary on 
Friday, June 7th. 

 Parents are welcome to 

join us at our Beach Day 
on Wednesday, June 

26th at Witty’s Lagoon! 

 Please check the Lost & 

Found. Many hoodies 

and jackets have been 
left behind at school as 
the weather warms up!  

 Please do not park in 

front of the fire lane or the 

garbage/recycling bins.   


